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Happy New Year to all! 

Our yearlings continue to do well, all developing their own personalities. 

Our two-year-olds got a visit from us in Ocala.  They have grown and matured.  The Posse 

loved seeing us however Pearl would have preferred we made an appointment! LOL! 

Our mares are now in the foaling barn at Overbrook, preparing for their new arrivals. 

Make Reservations is ready for the breeding shed! 

Our Three-Year-Olds - 

Romancing the Cat raced again on January 10th at Laurel Park, finishing last.  The 

decision has been made to send him to the training center in Ocala, FL where he will 

continue to work, learn and grow.  

True Prosperity had her first race at Aqueduct on January 11th.  Our sassy filly with the 

attitude was quite intimidated in the paddock and she stumbled through the gate and 

we feel this all got the best of her, finishing 5h out of a field of 6.  We are getting her 

“right back on the horse” and proceed with training and find another race quickly. 

There are still shares available in Buddy’s Peak’n.   

Want to get involved in a partnership but feel you don’t know enough?  Just ask us! We didn’t 
always know either!   

Bergen Stables is offering some of our yearlings for sale, available to see by appointment.   

We welcome you to come visit our mares in Colts Neck, NJ or our yearlings in Gardiner, NY.   

Check out our web page weekly for updates, photos and videos at bergenstables.com.  

Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter, subscribe to us on YouTube, pin us on Pinterest. 

Bergen Stables thanks everyone for their support! 

http://www.bergenstables.com/

